

HARVARD SEWER COMMISSION

MINUTES

Wednesday, June 8, 2016 Hapgood Room

Cindy Russo, Chair Kyle Hedrick Richard Maiore

Present

Commissioners: Cindy Russo, Chair; Kyle Hedrick; Rick Maiore

Others: Tim Bragan, Town Administrator; Rich Nota, DPW Director, ???

The meeting was called to order by Ms. Russo at 9 a.m.

Rich Nota gave a report on the water system. Dissolved solids are higher than usual in Well #2. If this continues taste or smell could be an issue. Engineering is not complete for the Pond Road project. Full plans are needed to go out to bid. Perhaps it can be done in the fall.

The Town Administrator reported that Mike Derse, 32 Mass Ave., will be asking for a discussion of his water bill.

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 9:45.